
Marysville Borough  
Streets Committee Minutes 

October 5, 2020 
1:30PM 

 
The Streets Committee Meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm on Monday October 5, 2020 at 
the Marysville Borough Office. Present were Council members Dave Magee and Steve Copp 
also present were, Borough Manager Zachary Border, and Borough Engineer Greg Rogalski and 
maintenance workers Ken Miller and Rob Laman.     
     
Long Term Planning: 
 
1. Pole Building  
          
 The Committee asked questions about a lean-to being built to cover the equipment that is left 
out in the weather. Ken did not know if there was enough room, but did suggest they may be able 
to extend the current garage in depth which would allow two vehicles to be parked back to back.     
 
Trucks/Equipment: 
The plow configuration and Skid loader will both be added to the 2021 budget for consideration 
by council.   
 
New Business 
 

1. Plan for snow plowing 
 
With Lonnie leaving the maintenance staff was worried about having adequate 
coverage for snow plowing. There was discussion about reaching out to companies to 
find out if they be willing to be on call for snow events.    

  
2. Above ground Gas and Diesel tank 

 
The committee was okay going with Eshenaur for diesel and having them  
place the tank at the plant.   They were a little more concerned with the gasoline as it 
is more explosive. The Committee wanted me to reach out to Eshenaur to see if they 
would be willing to give us a key to fuel up at there on site pump.  

 
3. Mowing the Memorial 
 

Dave was concerned about running the zero-turn mower over the memorial bricks and 
causing damage. After discussion it was decided that Ken would no longer run the 
mower over the bricks. 
 
 

 



4. Selling the 1997 International  
 
The committee agreed to sell the 1997 international on Municibid.  They want to get a 
list of other items that the borough could sell.  Ken is going to get a list to Zach. This 
will be placed on the council agenda.   

  
   
Old Business 
 

1. South Main Street Bridge Project  
 

Greg updated the borough; he said the borough should put aside 150,000 dollars for the 
2021 budget for design work on the new bridge. This would then be considered the match 
that the borough needs to supply of the grant that was awarded by Tri-County Regional 
Planning.   

 
 
                                                          Next Meeting: November 2, 2020 


